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Consider recommendations regarding an update on revisions to the State of California’s Fiscal Year 2013/2014
Budget, as follows:

a) Receive and file a report on potential county budget impacts as a result of the Governor’s May revision to the
State’s Budget, and

b) Provide direction to staff for follow up.
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